
Maths Craft in CLass Application form 
Please email this form to jeanette.mcleod@canterbury.ac.nz by 5pm on Monday 17 September. Successful applicants will be notified by Friday 21 September.
	Full Name:
	

	School:
	

	Level(s) Taught:
	

	Email:
	


This is a two-day workshop running from 9.30am-4.30pm on Tuesday and Wednesday October 2 and 3, during the school holidays at the University of Canterbury. There will also a feedback session from 1-4pm on Saturday November 10. Ideally participants will attend both workshop days and the feedback session. Please indicate which days you will be able to attend:
[bookmark: Check1][bookmark: Check2]|_| October 2         |_| October 3	|_| November 10
Have you discussed your application with your HoD and/or Principal?
[bookmark: _GoBack]|_| Yes			|_| No

	Please provide a short statement about why you would like to participate:



This is a pilot programme and as such, we are keen to study the effectiveness of the project as a PLD opportunity for teachers. Would you be interested in the possibility of participating in the research component of this project? (More details about the research will be provided at the start of the training, and participation will be voluntary.)
|_| Yes			|_| No
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